## **Band News...**

## Junior band

We have some spectacular beginners joining us this year and some of them are learning instruments that have never been played at the school before!





The students can't wait to perform their Easter Hot Cross Buns Spectacular and are already progressing through their first five notes!

## Senior band



Seniors continue to work on their two pieces for ANZAC Day - Heroes March and Remember the Anzacs and have started on Bunyip Blues. Duets and solo performance practice have also commenced in preparation for our Term 2 concert.



## STILL INTERESTED IN JOINING...



Why not come along and listen to a rehearsal? Rehearsals are Tuesday mornings at 7.45am, see what band is all about. Junior band is still after percussionists, flute players and trombone players. If your child is interested, please contact me on <a href="mailto:kate@actionmusic.com.au">kate@actionmusic.com.au</a>

